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NOTE TO THE EXECUTIVE BOARD 
 

 

This document is submitted to the Executive Board for information 

The Secretariat invites members of the Board who may have questions of a technical 

nature with regard to this document to contact the WFP staff focal point indicated below, 

preferably well in advance of the Board’s meeting. 

Director, RMP*: Mr C. Kaye tel.: 066513-2197 

Should you have any questions regarding matters of dispatch of documentation for the 

Executive Board, please contact Ms I. Carpitella, Administrative Assistant, Conference 

Servicing Unit (tel.: 066513-2645). 

* Performance and Accountability Management Division 
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1.  The findings and recommendations of the Impact Evaluation of WFP Support to 

School Feeding in Côte d’Ivoire were discussed on 17 May during the round table 

discussion on evaluation reports submitted to EB.A/2011. 

2.  The recommendations are well received by WFP management and significant lessons 

drawn from the findings. However, due to the prevailing situation since December 2010 

following the outbreak of post-election violence, full engagement with the counterparts to 

take forward and implement the recommended actions is not feasible at this time.  

3.  Management recognizes both the challenges and opportunities of the new political 

situation in Côte d’Ivoire and will engage in building partnerships with the new authorities 

as soon as the situation allows, with the aim of developing a new school feeding 

programme for Côte d’Ivoire. The findings and recommendations of this impact evaluation 

will provide a foundation for such a programme. 

4.  The Secretariat suggests that the discussion on the evaluation be deferred to a later date 

and considered in conjunction with the new school feeding programme, which is expected 

to be presented to the First Regular Session of 2012. 
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